
 

Professor Mike Phillips  
University of Wales  
Trinity Saint David 

Bremen, 5 August 2014 

 

 

 

Dear Professor Phillips,  

regarding the Project “Operational Tools for Climate Change Adaptation in Europe” – Operation CLIC 

EUROPE, we wish to express our support and willingness to actively contribute on the discussion of the 

results.  

Therefore, we will consider testing the out coming tools, whenever appropriate for our organization, 

and engage on assessing and refining them if possible. 

Warmest Regards 

 
Dr. Michael Schirmer 

Deichhauptmann 


